
   

  
  

The criminal investigation on the discovery of a body of a St.
Petersburg's female resident is subject to control of the Chairman of
the Investigative Committee of Russia 

 

  

In St. Petersburg, a body of a woman with signs of a violent death was found in an apartment among
construction debris. On this fact, the Main Investigative Directorate of the Russian Investigative
Committee for St. Petersburg launched a criminal case.

Currently, investigative actions and prompt measures are being carried out aimed at detecting the
location of the person involved in the commission of the crime.

Mr. Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin instructed Mrs. M.G. Parastaeva, Acting Head of the Main
Investigative Directorate of the Russian Investigative Committee for St. Petersburg, to report on the
progress of the criminal investigation.
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